Lakin, Kansas August 18, 1939

Dear Dr. Allen,

Ken Campbell, a member of Sigma Phi Epsilon fraternity, requested that I write you on the chance that you might be able find work for me during the coming year of school at K.U., enabling me to go to school there.

I have had several offers to go to other schools and play basketball. I would like better though, to go to K.U. and be able to play under your coaching. I would like to be able to pay for my room and board by working if possible.

Sincerely,
Jack Nash,
Lakin, Kansas